PHILIPPINE OVERSEAS EMPLOYMENT ADMINISTRATION

Administrative Branch
Central Rorarde Nivicinp

Philippine Republic of the Philippines =
Department of Labor and Employment i 9

Overseas BFO Building, Ortigas Avenue cor EDSA, Mandaluyong 5 1 AlIR G712

Employment

e X Website: www.poea gov.ph E-mail: info@poea gov.pH
Administration  Hotlines. 7221144, 722-1155, 7221166, 7221177

ADVISORY No.1 1 1

Series of 2020
Resumption of Flights in Céte d’Ivoire (Ivory Coast)

The Government of Cote d’Ivoire (Ivory Coast) closed land, aviation and maritime
borders on 22 March 2020. Land and maritime borders remain closed through August 31
2020. Cargo shipments are not affected.

On 26 July 2020, the DFA reported that Cote d’Ivoire in West Africa has authorized
air travel and the operations of all its domestic and international flights have resumed.

All arriving and departing passengers must adhere to strict medical protocols and
other preventive measures against COVID-19. Travelers departing from, arriving in, and
transiting through Céte d'Ivoire are required, in addition to following all health measures
related to COVID-19, to fill in an Air Travel Declaration Form (Déclaration de
Déplacement par Voie Aérienne - DDVA) which should be completed online at:
https:/ / deplacement-aerien.gouv.ci/#/ .

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

ARD P. OLALIA
Administrator

____ August 2020
Sources: Philippine Department of Foreign Affairs

Official website of the US Embassy in Cote D’lvoire at
https:/ /ci.usembassy.gov/covid-1 9-information/

Céte D’Ivoire Official Portal at www.gouv.ci
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